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WOW Week for Spiritualty

THANK YOU!

Huge thanks to:

The staff who have worked hard to facilitate such an enriched week.

Mrs Rolph, who has helped to organise the whole week.

Nickie from The Peaceful Paths Project for her labyrinth workshops.

The parents who have helped, and washed many muddy clothes!

Our PTA who funded the additional resources and experiences.

The Church who have collaborated projects and provided fun activities, 

and of course to our wonderful children who have thrown

themselves in with abandoned gusto!
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